
 
 

Christ	Memorial	Baptist	Church	

 
STILL	STANDS!		

						There	may	have	been	a	tornado	go	through,	but	the	church	building	still	
stands.		The	trees	around	the	property	are	gone,	but	the	cross	out	front	still	
stands.		God	is	good!		The	Church	still	stands	because	of	God’s	people	and	
the	witness	through	Operation	Good	Neighbor.	
	
					Cone	join	us	for	WORSHIP	in	the	sanctuary	each	Sunday	at	10am	or	join	
us	online	as	the	service	is	livestreamed	on	YouTube.		Or	wait	until	later	in	
the	day	or	on	Monday	to	watch	it	on	the	church	web-site.	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tornado Damage around CMBC 

	

	 	

	 	

	

Volunteer Workers & Heroes! 

	



Our	Clean-Up	Volunteers	and	Heroes!	

	

	

						&						 	
	

The	month	of	September	a	few		birthdays,	but	only	two	anniversaries.		
Send	a	greeting	to	let	them	know	you	are	thinking	of	them.	
	 September	15	 Edith	Bamaca	
	 																							19	 Joan	Peterson,	Roddy	Marks	
	 																							21	 Jay	Lynn	Windsor	
	 																																			A	–	Gene	&	Thelma	Schaller	
																																		23	 Ana	Figueroa	
	 																						24	 Michael	Gomez	
	 		 	 	 A	–	Dale	&	Mary	Dobrinski	
																																		25	 Kim	Collins	
																																		29	 Arthur	Aduma	
	

 
	
	

Items	Needed	for	OCC	
	
School	Supplies:		Pencil	sharpeners,	
pencil	cases,	colored	pencils,	pens,	etc.	
	
Hygiene:		Bar	soap,	washcloths,	combs,	
brushes,	small	plastic	drinking	cups	



	
	

James	was	the	oldest,	half	brother	of	Jesus	and	he	was	a	key	leader	in	the	
early	Jerusalem	church.	He	wrote	this	short,	but	powerful	book	to	motivate	
early	believers	who	had	scattered	to	avoid	persecution	to	test	the	strength	
and	consistency	of	their	faith.	James	gives	us	practical	guidance	on	issues	
that	help	us	measure	our	true	faith	and	spiritual	fruitfulness.	(paraphrased	
summary	from	Amazon)	
	
The	book	costs	$9.29	on	Amazon.	Please	sign	up	by	sending	email	to	Pam	
Taylor	@	taylorpa62@hotmail.com	
	
The	“James”	Bible	study	will	begin	Wednesday,	September	9th	@	6:30pm.	
At	this	time,	the	study	will	be	conducted	via	Zoom,	but	that	may	change	
with	new	developments	regarding	the	pandemic.		
	
In	the	future,	access	to	CLDC	studies	will	always	be	available	via	Zoom	even	
after	we	begin	meeting	in	person	again.		

	
Teen	Life	Activities	
	
					This	past	Friday,	a	couple	of	the	kids	and	the	youth	leaders	got	together	
at	Pastor	Jeff’s	house	for	a	small,	socially	distanced	pool	party!	Fun	was	had	
by	all	as	we	romped	around	together	in	the	pool.	Social	distancing	is	hard	
when	you	haven’t	seen	each	other	in	several	months,	but	it	was	
accomplished.	It	was	awesome	to	see	at	least	part	of	our	group	in	person!	
We	can’t	wait	to	meet	together	again	in	the	future!		
	
Pray	for	these	kids	as	we	continue	to	meet	every	Friday,	7-8pm	via	Skype.		
	
Pray	that	God	will	bless	their	lives	and	keep	them	safe	and	healthy!		
	
Thank	you	for	all	your	support	of	Teen	Life	as	they	learn	what	it	truly	
means	to	be	a	Child	of	God!	For	meeting	info	contact	Pam	Taylor	or	Luis	S.	
Figueroa.		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

CHRISTIAN	LIFE	DEVELOPMENT	CENTER	
IS	RETURNING	ON	SEPTEMBER	9TH!																																																														

Are	you	going	to	see	it	with	us?	
	

JAMES	–	GUIDELINES	FOR	A	HAPPY	CHRISTIAN	LIFE		
by	John	MacArthur	


